
PAPER SAFE REPORT      APRIL 2022    
  
 

The Paper Safe continues to be an outstanding program for AVVA that is much needed 

and wanted. The Paper Safe is an estate planning for veterans and their families and 
consists of documentations, medical issues/reports, VA and medical reports, numbers, 

Will/DD214 and banking information so that when something happens the family 
knows right where to go for funeral arrangements and other important documents they 
may need.  In January of 2022, under the approval of the AVVA Board of Directors 

funded a renewal and order of 10,000 new Paper Safes at the cost of $20,000.00.  

 

The Paper Safe requests have picked up immensely.  To order the Paper Safe: On the 
AVVA.org website there is a form under programs “Paper Safe”. Click on the Paper 

Safe Order form. All you have to do is fill the form out and the requests, please make 
sure you identify your address, including city and state - this comes directly to my 

email, Switzer3@frontiernet.net. It really saves time and then we have an accounting of 
the request. We are requesting a donation for the cost of postage if at all possible. 

 

We thank you all in advance, and please spread the word, so that we can get these out 
to our veterans and their families – it is of utmost importance to our organization to 

help our families have a smooth transition. Please spread the word. Thank you.  

Nancy S. Switzer 
 

 

 


